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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, August 21, 2014 12:16 PM
To: MCcaulou, Cherie@Waterboards; 'cjohanne@ebmud.com'
Cc: 'hugh.murphy@hayward-ca.gov'; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: FW: ACEH Correspondence for RO2795 (23830 and 23836 Saklan Road, and 24137 Eden 

Avenue, Hayward, CA)
Attachments: DIR_L_2014-07-14.pdf

Cherie and Chandra, 
 
It has come to my attention today that the public notice of closure consideration for the referenced case was not sent to 
you as a matter of standard course.  As stated in the notice and letter, the public comment period started July 23rd, and was 
to end September 22nd.  Should this be insufficient time to provide comments relative to the potential closure, please let 
me know prior to September 22nd and ACEH can extend the comment period appropriately.  Pesticide contamination at 
this site is considered to be “soils only”. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health  
Sent: Tuesday, July 15, 2014 9:29 AM 
To: steve@vallyoakpartners.com 
Cc: tim.constello@tetratech.com; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Subject: ACEH Correspondence for RO2795 
 
Dear Interested Parties, 
 
Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0002795 
 
Please add our email address to your book to prevent future e‐mails from being filtered as spam. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
ACEH 
 
 


